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We are sure that you have all noticed that there has been a 
real buzz at Rushall about reading which has been absolutely 
wonderful to see. The children are also exceptionally excited 
for World Book Day which is fast approaching on:  

Thursday 1st March! 

Dressing up for World Book Day 

On this day we would like the children to come to school 
dressed as their favourite book character.  Please could they 
also bring along their favourite book to share with their 
friends. 

World Book Day Activities 

During school the children will take part in a range of exciting 
activities, which include a shared reading session to reinforce 
the wonderful passion that the children have for reading. 

Book Fair after School 

The children will also receive their World Book Day token to 
redeem against a book of their choice.  On World Book Day 
we will also be hosting a book fair after school where children 
may buy a book, join in with activities and use their World 
Book Day voucher if they wish.  (3.15pm-4.30pm) 

Reading Enrichment Homework 

Thank you to all families who have sent in Reading 
Enrichment Homework (Details on previous newsletter) – 
please send photographs/ completed homework into school for 
us to display. Photographs can be sent in to 

postbox@rushall.walsall.sch.uk. 

Thank you in advance, 
 
Mrs O’Brien and Mrs Cook 
 

 
 

 


